MS Mirta Michilli
Fondazione Mondo Digitale
Via Umbria, 7

Roma, 00187

Reference ID: 2772970

February 12, 2009

Dear MS Mirta Michilli:

Microsoft is pleased to contribute $50,000.00 to Fondazione Maondo Digitale as part of the Unlimited
Potential Community Technology Skills program.

Microsoft and its employees have long recognized the importance of being engaged in supporting
communities around the world. The Microsoft Unlimited Potential - Community Technology Skills program
focuses on improving IT skills for underserved individuals and communities through community technology
centers or telecenters. By offering grants of cash, software, and curriculum, we can partner to create social
and economic opportunities that can change peoples’ lives and transform communities. Through our
Unlimited Potential commitment, Microsoft seeks to reach 1 billion people by 2015. For more information
about Microsoft and its investments in communities around the world, please visit
http://www.microsoft.com/unlimited potential.

We hope this contribution improves your organization's ability to serve your community. Please keep us
informed about the progress of your program. Through our online grants management system,
CyberGrants, we will be asking you to complete Quarterly Progress Reports and will also invite you to
forward articles and pictures about your project so that we may continue to follow the positive impact of
your organization.

If you have questions regarding this donation, please contact Carlo lantorno at carloi@microsoft.com.

Sincerely,
John Vassallo

Vice President, EU Affairs



